Minnesota Valley State Trail—Bloomington Segment m

Open House #1 Comment Card DEPARTMENT OF
NATURAL RESOURCES

Please leave comments about what you saw at tonight’s Open House below. We are particularly
interested in your thoughts on how to approach trail design elements such as observation areas,
interpretive and wayfinding signage, and other features that have not yet been added to the trail plan. If
your comment is about a specific geographic area, be sure to describe that location using the mile
markers on the maps that are on display or other features such as highways.

We will not respond directly to every comment but rest assured that the information provided will be
logged and taken into consideration as the trail development process moves forward. Please also leave
contact information as we are committed to fully understanding all comments received and may reach
out requesting more information or clarification.

Comments can also be emailed to (Subject Line “MN Valley Bloomington Comments”):
Brandon Helm, DNR Parks and Trails Acquisition and Development Specialist

brandon.helm@state.mn.us

Name:

Email Address:

Phone (optional):







